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Please join the WALTERBORO PUBLIC SAFETY DEPARTMENT 
for a Memorial Captain’s Choice Golf Tournament to benefit 
fallen Colleton County Deputy Dennis Compton.   
 
Deputy Compton was killed in the line of duty on Wednesday, 
August 6, 2008 while responding to a call.  All Proceeds will go 
to Deputy Compton’s family. 

To sponsor a hole  or  to reserve your team, contact To sponsor a hole  or  to reserve your team, contact 
Officer Kenny Billings (843) 200Officer Kenny Billings (843) 200--44744474  

• Captain’s Choice  
• Thursday, December 4, 

2008 12:00 pm  
• Shotgun Start 

• Great Meal Provided 
• $60.00 per player 
• $100.00 Hole Sponsorship 
 


